Year Two Newsletter

Term Two Week Three

Nativity Rehearsals are in full swing! I hope the children have told you which
character they will be playing in the Nativity and that you have seen the
Seesaw post about them bringing in clothes to go under their costumes. We

are looking forward to performing it to you in a couple of weeks’ time.



https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares
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Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster, Mrs Gibbs and Mrs Pattanshetti
Mrs Pattanshetti joins us every Wednesday morning :)




